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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:       Robert Baldwin, City Manager      
From:  Kristen Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation

Cc:      Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor Grace, Commissioner McElyea, Commissioner Castro and 
             Commissioner Duke

Date:
 March 30, 2012
Subject: I.T. Parker Dock Replacement Recommendation to Award City Bid No.  12-002
________________________________________________________________________
Two (2) bids were received for the above referenced project and were tabulated as shown on the bid tabulation attachment. One (1) bid was disqualified as not responsive for not providing the information requested in RFP. The two (2) remaining bids were reviewed for mathematical correctness and thoroughness of completion of forms and licenses by the bid committee. 
The bid was awarded to JTB Construction Inc. at the February 14, 2012 Commission meeting, however this company was subsequently unable to provide sufficient, timely insurance requirements to the city causing the Administration to rescind the previous bid award with JTB Construction Inc.

The bid review committee representing the City is recommending Century Building and Restoration USA. be selected since it can best provide the project services in an amount not to exceed $54,260.00.
Thank you, 
 Kristen Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation
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